Director Update: June 2023

The school year ended well here at CCHEC and we were able to spend time with students doing fun activities the
last couple of days. While we have some classes and events during the summer, this time is usually spent working
more on internal processes. There has been work on the budget, planning for next year, inventory, organization,
maintenance, and painting at CCHEC. I have also been working with the district on updating our security that
allows us to let people in the front door and we are also having a strobe light system installed in each of the shops
to draw student and teacher attention for announcements or if a safety concern arises. The district also brought a
consultant around this week for a physical security assessment.

As I shared with you in one of my emails, Melissa Slack, gave her notice and will be leaving us next week. The
Student Services Assistant position is now posted. If you know of anyone who is interested and is great at working
with students, please send them this way.



